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Dear Parents/carers,                Year 4 Visit to Blue Planet Aquarium 
   
 
 
 

 

 
As part of next term’s topic on ‘Blue Abyss’, we have arranged an exciting visit for Year 4 to 
the Blue Planet Aquarium, Ellesmere Port. The visit will involve a full detailed tour of the 
Aquarium, including a specialised talk called ‘Jawsome Sharks’ and they will also be able to 
see the Stingray being fed. 
 
The visit will be on Thursday 9th January 2020.  We will depart at 8.45am prompt and aim to 
return for 3.20pm.  You will need to collect your child from Captain Webb at 3.20pm. 
 
The cost of the visit, which school is subsidising, will be £13.00, which will go towards the                  
entrance fee and transport.  
 
Please provide your child with a packed lunch in a throwaway carrier bag, (no fizzy drinks or glass              
bottles).  Children who are in receipt of free school meals will be provided with a school packed lunch, 
unless you state otherwise. 
 
As the school no longer takes cash payments, your child now has an online account where 
you give consent and make a payment. You will have previously received login details for 
your child’s account. Please ask in the office if you haven’t yet received this. 
 
 
If you do not have internet access, there is a PC available in the school office for you to 
use. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr White & Mr Pilling 
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